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Hi Everyone. 
Happy Easter and Passover    
 
Thank you to Bill and Sandy Zinn for hosting the tour of the Nike Missile Center.  This is such an enlightening 
tour, and many have never heard the story.  Our guide Leon did a terrific job.  Thanks again to the Zinns! 
 
April is lunch at the Hideout Restaurant in Key Largo on April 21.   Dave and Anna are hosting.  This may 
include a tour of Dave’s workplace by the Underwater Hotel.  More information at the next meeting on April 3 at 
the Capri.  
 
May brings the Bahamas Cruise on May 18 for 3 nights.  We have 7 couples going, and we are planning to 
have a great time. 
 
In June we will have a pool party hosted by Neil and Cindy Burell at their home. This will be on June 9. We will 
have more info on this event soon. 
 
July and August are our raft ups at Billy’s point.  The third Saturday of both months.  And September is a trip to 
Fairchild’s Gardens.  
 
Ted Newlan is still in the hospital.  He is improving and loves visitors and cards.  Please call him or Dee ahead 
of a visit to confirm day and time so this will not conflict with his treatment. 
 
Hoping to see all of you at the next meeting April 3 at the Capri.  Please respond to Linda’s email promptly.  
 
Until then…Smooth Waters,  
Sharon 
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March Meeting Minutes: 
 
Meeting called to order by Cmdr. Sharon at 7:10 p.m.  First order of business to accept the minutes from last 
month's meeting as appeared in the newsletter.  Approved.  Treasurer's report:  Presented by 
Claudia...beginning balance $3,455.98...ending balance $3,430.73.  Full report appears elsewhere in 
newsletter. 
 
Membership:  Buz....reports that everyone has paid.  The restaurant at the marina is being worked on one day 
a week and Hector is the only person bidding.  All the pilings along the gas dock have been replaced.  The car 
show at the marina had a good turnout. 
 
Newsletter:  Larry reported that the AOL account was hacked so disregard any message from him.  He further 
reports that the website will be up to date soon. 
 
Thank you to Sandy Zinn for the rosters.  Linda Wood reports everything is good.... everyone is getting right 
back to her on meetings. 
 
Larry gave us an update on Ted Newlan.  He had some problems with being over-medicated but that was 
corrected.  He is still undergoing chemo BUT no cancer in the spinal column.  He is due one more 
treatment next week.  Physical therapy is moving his legs but is still having trouble standing. He can't go home 
until he can walk. 
 
Bill Tebow is our guest this evening. 
 
Big thank you to Billie and Liz for the bunco party.  Everyone had a wonderful time. 
 
Bill and Sandy are hosting a visit to the missile site on March 25th.  Meet at 10:00 a.m. in the parking lot.  After 
the tour we will meet at Applebee’s Restaurant for appetizers and lunch.  Cost is $5.00 per person. 
 
April:  Claudia reported that the Deering Estate is booked in April.  The tour is a walking one and takes about 
two and a half hours.  We are changing the date to Sept. 
 
Dave offered to arrange a tour of his work facility and will check on the Hideout Restaurant for lunch afterwards 
on April 21st.  More at April meeting. 
 
Cruise is scheduled to May...18th thru 21st.  John and Monica will be joining us. 
 
June 9th:  Pool party and games hosted by Neil and Cindy Burell. 
 
July and August...raft ups scheduled. 
 
Sept:  Deering Estate. (Old Cutler and 168th Street) 
 
October:  Chili cook-off. 
 
50/50 $30.00 each.... won by Dave. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:45 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Claire Strandhagen, Secretary 
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TREASURER'S REPORT 
HOMESTEAD BAYFRONT YACHT CLUB 

BEGINNING BALANCE February 1, 2018 $3,455.98 

INCOME: 

50/50 23.00 

Membership 80.00 

Total 103.00 

EXPENSES: 
Art for Good 39.00 
Bunko Supplies & 
Prizes 28.00 
State of FL Registration 
Fee 61.25 

Total $128.25 

ENDING BALANCE  February 28,2018 $3,430.73 

SUBMITTED BY 

Claudia Casanave 
Treasurer 

 
 
Editor’s Note: 
 
Had a nice group for the tour at Everglades National Park. See the pictures below. The patio and the 
service at Applebee’s turned out great for all of us. Hope to see you all at the meeting next Monday at 
Capri. 
 
Larry Roesch, Editor 
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